
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

 
DWS to host an EC provincial workshop on the National Water and 
Sanitation Master Plan  

 
19 June 2017 

The Department of Water and Sanitation (DWS) has the pleasure of inviting you to the 

National Water and Sanitation Master Plan workshop. The reason for developing the National 

Water and Sanitation Master Plan is to show how, when, and by whom the obligation of the 

Constitution, National Development Plan, Sustainable Development Goals, etc. could be 

achieved by 2030.   

 

The media is invited to attend as follows: 

Date : Wednesday 21 June 2017 

Venue : Department of Water and Sanitation auditorium – King William’s Town 

Time : 10h00 

 
End  

 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 

 
For more information contact: Mr Sputnik Ratau (Departmental Spokesperson) 
082 874 2942 / 012 336 6813 / rataus@dwa.gov.za  
 
 

For RSVP to contact Mr Thandile Ngcume (Communication Services) 

082 659 1422 / 043 604 5418 / NgcumeT@dws.gov.za  

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 

www.dwa.gov.za  
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